Batz, Nancz

R
From: Brunk, AnnMarie
Sent: ‘ Wednesday, February 14, 2007 8:30 AM
To: "Todd Lesser'
Ce: K ‘Batz, Nancy
Subject: RE: CNAM/LIDB Contract
Todd,
Please call me to discuss your request as I'm needing additional information.
Thanks!
Ann Marie

870-377-0199

-—~Qriginal Message-----

From: Todd Lesser [mailto:tedd@nccom.com)
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2007 6:14 PM
To: Brunk, AnnMarie

Cc: Batz, Nancy

Subject: Re: CNAM/LIDB Contract

On 2007-02-13 at 19:03, Brunk, AnnMarie (AnnMarie.Brunk@qwest.com) wrote:

> As you know, ICNAM is a CLASS service ($57) and | understand you only have MF trunk groups, no
S87. Will you be upgrading your network to SS7 capable standards?

Our equipment is S§7 in San Diego. We do all the CNAM and LIDB out of there.

> As for Qwest purchasing NCC's ICNAM information - | need more information in order to assist you with

this question. Where is the STP located that contains specific NCC data related to ICNAM, and what are
the connection requirements to connect to your STP?

Our STP is located in San Diego. We don't have any specific
requirements to connect up to the STP. Currently, you can access it through our links to Verisign.
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